
Charles City, Iowa, 

July 9th, 1912.

Governor Stubbs,

Topeka, Kansas.

Dear Governor,-

Sometime ago I saw an article written by you in one of the leading 

magazines in reference to barring the stock thieves.  We are in dire need of such a law in Iowa, 

as our state is being overrun with this class of gentlemen, many of whom are so hypocritical that 

they work their graft through the church and church influences.

I mislaid the magazine in which I read your article and wish you would refer me 

to same so I can send to the publishers for a copy, or if you have any of those articles in 

pamphlet from I wish you would send me a few of them so I may send them around to my 

friends.  My purpose is to aggetate this matter to such an extent as to cause the passage if 

possible of a bill by our next legislature similar to the law in Kansas.

Thanking you in advance for any assistance you may be able to give me along 

those lines, I am

Respectfully yours,

H.J. Fitzgerald


